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Exhibition of Work   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you all for your support and understanding at this time.  The response to the current crisis from all who 
make up our community has been truly amazing.  Thank you for following the official advice and for helping 
the school to respond to the challenges that we now face.  We remain committed to doing what we can to 
ensure that our pupils and families remain connected with school whilst at home.  Along with the Virtual 

activities that will be uploaded to the website on a weekly basis, we will continue to share good news and 
latest updates with all our families. In this latest edition of our Newsletter, we wish to share a number of 

events and experiences that the children enjoyed leading up to the time of school closure. 
Wishing you all the best from the team at Jessop. 

This terms exhibition exceeded all our expectations. We have all been amazed by how much information the 
children have taken in and have been able to share. Our main hall has been transformed into an exhibition of 

children's work based on their topics this term. Once again the exhibits have been outstanding as it is evident that 
the children from pre-school to Year 6 have been working tirelessly to ensure that their efforts have not gone 

unnoticed! The exhibits range from history to science to art and lots more! They have been creatively interpreted 
through works of art to interactive computer exhibits. 
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Year 3 trip to the CLC  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 trip to the CLC 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

          
 

On Monday 9th March Year 3 attended a coding workshop at the Connected Learning Centre (CLC) in 
Clapham. The children were given the opportunity to make animated stories using Scratch. The children 
had lots of fun and are very enthused for their upcoming coding unit in Summer 2 where they will be 
given the opportunity to utilise the skills they have developed and learned. 

Year 4 recently attended 
a fabulous Animating with 
Scratch workshop at the 
Lambeth Connected 
Learning Centre. Children 
learned how to use the 
Scratch programming   bl
ocks to animate their 
sprites. 
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Our Year 1 children carried out tests to identify the best 
physical features and weather conditions for a rocket 

launch. They had so much fun!  

 For RE week Year 5 were given the 
opportunity to attend a Gurdwara. This links in 
to what they are learning about in RE, which 
is Sikhsim. At the Baba Buddha Sahib Ji Sikh 
Temple, we saw where Sikhs worship and say 
their prayers. We were also able to have a 
look at their holy book and where they keep 
their holy book. We found out that boys and 
girls sit seperately when they enter the 
worship room. We were very lucky to receive 
a goodie bag from the temple, this particularly 
fits in with one of their Code of Conducts 
which is to be kind and generous. 
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Free Kindle e-books! 

There are some brilliant books for free here: 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/b?node=21173577031 

 

 
Download them ALL now, and read at your leisure! 

 
Free Audiobooks! 

Get free audiobooks. Listen to 100s of kids' audiobooks, incl Beatrix Potter and Winnie the Pooh. 
Audible has released a collection of audiobooks for free. https://stories.audible.com/start-listen 
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 Extreme Reading Competition Winners!  
 From reading on an escalator to reading whilst swimming, it was a delight to see such 

wonderful efforts from all of the children involved. Congratulations to our winners! 


